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June 24, 2011 
 
 
Robert Sapien 
President 
San Jose Fire Fighters, IAFF, Local 230 
425 E. Santa Clara Street, Suite 300 
San Jose, CA  95113 
 
 
RE:  Retirement Reform Negotiations Preparation  
 
 
Dear Robert: 
 
We are in receipt of your letter dated June 6, 2011, in which you request information for the 
negotiations between the City and the San Jose Firefighters, IAFF, Local 230. 
 
In your letter you request any legal opinions regarding vested benefits.  As you know the City 
Council made public the Advice Letter issued by Jones Day regarding Retiree Health Benefits 
and Vested Rights.  There are currently no other documents that are available regarding 
vested benefits. 
 
Additionally, you request a copy of projected Fiscal Year 2010-2011, year-end revenues and 
expenditures inclusive of transfers, and a present cash flow accounting for the city’s general 
fund.  Please find enclosed two bi-monthly financial reports recently released by the City.  
These reports may also be located at the following: 
 
http://www.sanjoseca.gov/clerk/CommitteeAgenda/PSFSS/20110421/PS20110421_c2.pdf 
http://www.sanjoseca.gov/clerk/CommitteeAgenda/PSFSS/20110616/PS20110616c2.pdf 
 
Lastly, you are requesting a response regarding Local 230’s retirement reform proposal 
provided on February 28, 2011, and request any actuarial costing analysis on your proposal.  
Please find enclosed the City Council memorandum dated June 23, 2011, which includes an 
analysis of Local 230’s proposal.  This memorandum may also be found at the following: 
 
http://www.sanjoseca.gov/clerk/Agenda/20110624/20110624_0301att3.pdf 
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